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Comments: After reviewing the proposed new lifts and the realignment of the Shoshone lift, I am concerned with

the lack of planning for a lift which would make skiing the lower part of the mountain off of the Dreamcatcher lift

more skier/rider friendly on the many dense foggy/high wind days. A possible solution would be a half way exit off

of the lift (as with the old Bannock Lift), thus enabling visitors who are unfamiliar to our terrain when it is shrouded

in fog to continue to safely ski/ride. I strongly feel that this option should also be included with the Peaked Lift

which, as proposed, would continue to the top of Peaked which is regularly shrouded in dense fog. 


